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                This is to certify that Nikhil Nahar  has successfully 
completed the LetsGrowMore Virtual Internship Program at 
LetsGrowMore for a duration of one month from 1 February 2022 
to  1 March 2022  as a Tech Intern

Nikhil Nahar did an excellent job in this position and was an 
asset to our organization during his/her internship tenure. 
He/She has excellent analytical skills and He/She was able to 
learn new skills and adapt to new technologies in a very short 
span of time, thus being productive quickly.

Nikhil Nahar was always willing to offer his/her assistance and 
had excellent support with his/her team members. He/She would 
he/she an asset to any employer and I recommend him/her for 
any endeavour he/she chooses to pursue.

Warm Regards,

Aman Kesarwani
       Founder
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